PIAA DISTRICT IV
December 1, 2020
Minutes

Present: Chris Venna, Chairman; Beth Schulze, Vice-Chairman; Glenn Fogel, Treasurer; Hal Stockdill,
Executive Secretary. Others present are Bob Apple, Janis Arp, Diana Barnes, Dave Becker, Andy
Boyer, Pete Cheddar, Curt Chilson, Patti Cross, Roger Heckrote, Gayle Huffman, Sean McCann,
Kevin McNamara, Dennis Peachey, Mike Snyder, Brent Trowbridge, Doug Wesner and Jim Zack.

The meeting was convened at 2:00 p.m. by Chairman, Chris Venna, via zoom meeting.

The minutes from the October 14, 2020 meeting were accepted and approved.
(Motion: Cross. Second: Heckrote. 21-0)

The Treasurer’s Report was approved as presented. An update was also given on fall sports expenses
and revenues.
(Motion: Schulze. Second: McNamara. 21-0)

The committee discussed the game reports from the fall sports season. It was mentioned that game
managers need to be on the same page and game reports should be standardized.

The committee discussed the committee chairman stipends. No action was taken.

The committee discussed the post-season for winter sports, including livestreaming fees, forfeits, no
contests, and officials wearing masks.

The committee also discussed the mask order during winter sports contests. Clarification needed from
PIAA.

Update was given by Chris Venna concerning Loyalsock Township and appeal hearing. Loyalsock
Township has submitted a copy of their Removed Spectator Policy for committee review. The
committee accepts their policy contingent upon coaches notifying game management of removed
spectators presence at contests and Loyalsock Township sharing the Removed Spectator Policy with
game officials.

(Motion: Becker. Second: Zack. 21-0)

The committee approved a co-op agreement between Loyalsock Township (host) and Saint John
Neumann in the sport of Track & Field for both boys’ and girls’.
(Motion: McNamara. Second: Schulze. 21-0)



The committee approved Secoy Roberts, from South Williamsport, for post-season eligibility in the
sports of basketball and baseball, retroactively.
(Motion: Trowbridge. Second: Fogel. 21-0)

The committee approved Qadry Taylor, from St. John Neumann, for post-season eligibility in the sport
of football, retroactively to October 20, 2020.
(Motion: Fogel. Second: Heckrote. 21-0)

The committee approved Shaun Potter, from Lourdes Regional, for post-season eligibility in the sport
of basketball.
(Motion: Zack. Second: Stockdill. 21-0)

The committee confirmed the prior approvals, Article VI, Section 4 Waivers as presented.
(Motion: Trowbridge. Second: McNamara. 21-0)

Committee reports were presented and accepted as follows:

Football Jim Zack

Field Hockey Patti Cross
Tennis Roger Heckrote
Soccer/Lacrosse Glenn Fogel
Cross Country Brent Trowbridge
Golf Dennis Peachey
Volleyball Diana Barnes
Wrestling Hal Stockdill

Sportsmanship/Marketing  Bob Apple
(Motion to accept the reports: Zack. Second: Peachey. 21-0)

The committee approved termination of co-op between Williamsport and Bucktail in girls’ swimming
and diving.
(Motion: Heckrote. Second: Fogel. 21-0)

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 6, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. via zoom.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:21 p.m. (Motion: Stockdill. Second: Trowbridge. 21-0)



